Holland Massachusetts Board of Health

Meeting Date: April 20, 2005
Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Tom Baltazar, David Kowalski
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM
Meeting Closed: 8:30 PM

Special meeting held on Wednesday April 20, 2005 because Town Hall was closed on Tuesday
for town caucus.

Heather motioned, Dave seconded — Meeting Opened 7:30PM

Dave Kowalski read minutes from previous meeting. Heather Blakeley made motion to accept
minutes as written, second by Tom Baltazar. Minutes accepted as written.

Complaint received for septic breakout at 11 Mountain Road. Heather will draft a letter to
homeowner concerning septic system failure urging immediate repair.

BOH discussed No Trespassing and Explosion Warning signs put up at the landfill.
BOH chose June 4" as Bulky Waste Day.
BOH agreed to pay the following bills:

Masterman’s $115.98 for the signs put up at the landfill.
Howlett Lumber $41.00 for lumber used at brush dump.

Heather motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm because no new business
was brought before the board.



